
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: September 21, 2020 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary 

SUBJECT: Postponement of PLN PLN2019-00162 Zheng/Love 
 
 
Staff requests that this item be postponed to the October 14, 2020 Planning Commission 
meeting, in order to address a noticing issue. This item will be placed on the agenda and will be 
heard at the next hearing.   
 
Please direct any questions to Project Planner Olivia Boo at oboo@smcgov.org  
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